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I am a quadrillionarire chapter 2419-“No way! Absolutely not! I’m here to 
apologize, not to make a deal with you, Master David.” 

Without even thinking about it, Arian immediately rejected David’s proposal. 

He was not short of money, so how could he trade his house with David? 

“That’s fine! To tell the truth, Captain Longer, I actually like to collect treasures 
and houses. As long as you sell them to me, they will be the greatest help to 
me and we will be friends. Not only will I forget about the past, but if you need 
anything in the future, just come to me. What do you think?” David said with 
bright eyes. 

At this moment, Arian looked like shiny lavish points to him. 

David believed that with Arian’s status, the things he wanted to give him must 
not be cheap, so if David bought them, he could get a lot of lavish points. 

Arian had brought them to him, so it would be a waste not to take them. 

Arian looked at David’s serious face. David did not look like he was joking, so 
Arian was a little moved. 

The purpose of his coming here was originally to clear up the 
misunderstanding with David so that David would not settle scores with him at 
an opportune moment. 

Most of the direct heirs secretly cultivated by a powerful force like David were 
narrow-minded and would seek revenge. 

Arian did not want this to happen and he could not even sleep well, so that 
was the reason he mustered up the courage to find David. 

No matter what method he used, it would be best if he could achieve the 
results he wanted. 

Of course, it would be everything Arian wished for—to be friends with 
someone like David. 



“Master David, since you have said so, it would be disrespectful if I refuse 
again, so I’ll just do as you say!” Arian only thought for a moment before 
agreeing. 

“Haha! Smart lad! Captain Longer, you are now my friend. Don’t mention the 
past anymore. If you need me in the future, feel free to come to me,” David 
said with a loud laugh. 

“It’s an honor to be your friend, Master David. If you need anything in Amber 
City, you can come to me as well. I won’t dare to say this in other places, but 
people still respect me in Amber City. We’re all friends, so we should help 
each other.” Arian smiled as well. 

The two of them smiled at each other and wiped away their grievances. 

Although he had a little conflict with Arian, it did not affect him much. In 
addition, Arian apologized twice, so David would not be so narrow-minded 
and cling to this. 

In fact, even if Arian did not come to apologize this time, as long as he did not 
trouble David in the future, David would not do anything to him anyway. 

This visit was purely for reassurance and that was why Arian came. 

After leaving the mayor’s residence, he thought about it for a long time after 
calming down. 

Combined with David’s performance at the time and what Mayor Salem said, 
the more he thought about it, the more he panicked. 

It was pretty stressful to offend a young master like David. 

Even if Salem could protect him at this stage, what if David held power in the 
future? 

At that time, Salem’s words might not be useful. 

It was better to be safe than sorry. 

Arian could not afford to gamble. He just wanted to be the captain of law 
enforcement in Amber City safely. 



So even though Salem said that he would invite David over to mediate the 
grievances between the two, Arian felt that he could not wait that long. 

He knew he had to do something. He could not wait and do nothing. 

Before coming to David, Arian had already thought of many possibilities. 

He might get looked down on, mocked, ridiculed, or even insulted. 

In the end, he did not expect David to be so easygoing. He was not as 
arrogant and domineering as last time. 

Arian could not help wondering, ‘Is this really the same David I met last time at 
the mayor’s residence? 

‘They were like different people. 

‘One is sharp-edged while the other is pleasant. They were polar opposites.’ 

Arian had no idea that David would treat his friends and enemies completely 
differently. 

 


